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June 30, 2016 

VIA EMAIL AND U.S. MAIL 
James Kirby, Commissioner 
SC Commission for the Blind 
1430 Confederate Avenue 
Columbia, South Carolina 29202 

Dear Commissioner Kirby: 

On behalf of the Healthcare Subcommittee, thank you and your staff for sharing your time and knowledge with 
the Subcommittee.  Following the June 27, 2016 meeting, subcommittee members requested the agency respond 
to the following questions: 

 What is the average caseload for counselors and caseworkers?  If appropriate, please delineate by type of
counselor or caseworker.

 Is there a national benchmark for caseload?  If so, what is it?
 What is your job placement rate?  Specifically, what is the agency’s rate of placing unemployed or

underemployed people seeking services into appropriate positions?
 Other than funding, are there reasons for not including certain assistive technology training in the Older

Blind Program?  Is there flexibility in expanding services to people in the Older Blind program?

We would appreciate a response by July 12, 2016.  Please contact Committee staff if you have any questions 
about this inquiry. 

Sincerely, 

Nathan Ballentine 
Healthcare Subcommittee Chair 
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